
 

 
Primary schools of Kópavogur 

 
 
 

Enrollment for the 2025–2026 School Year 
 
Enrollment for the upcoming school year is now open and 
will continue until March 14, 2025. 
 
During this period, students transferring between school 
districts, moving to Kópavogur, or coming from private 
schools must also complete their enrollment. 
 
Enrollment for six-year-old children (born in 2019) is now 
conducted entirely through the municipality’s service 
portal: https://thjonustugatt.kopavogur.is. 
 
Registration for school meals, summer programs, and 
after-school programs for the next school year will be 
announced later. Parents will receive an email from the 
school once registration opens. 
 
In the fall of 2025, schools will begin with an opening day 
on Monday, August 25. Further details about the start of 
the school year will be available on each school’s website. 
 
Important Notice: 
 
The application deadline for permission to attend private 
schools or primary schools in other municipalities is April 
1. Applications must be submitted through the Kópavogur 
service portal. Students already attending such schools 
must reapply if they plan to continue in the next school 
year. 
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